
Meyers community gathering to
discuss the future
A Meyers community meeting is set for Feb. 13 at 6:30pm at the
new California Conservation Corps Dining Hall at 1949 Apache
Ave. in Meyers.

At the meeting there will be an interactive community exercise
about what neighborhoods to include in the greater Meyers
residential area, a presentation on the Meyers Community Plan
and  a  review  of  the  visionary  maps  for  recreation,
transportation  and  more.

For  more  information,  contact  El  Dorado  County  Supervisor
Norma Santiago at bosfive@edcgov.us or (530) 621.6577.
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